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8th GRADE 

NCYC Information Meeting 
Thursday, May 30
Fr. Courtney Reception Room  
7:00 - 8:00PM

Parents and Students wanting to learn more about St. Luke’s participation in this year’s NCYC are invited to 
learn more at this information meeting. Please join us!
The National Catholic Youth Conference (NCYC) attracts over 20,000 Catholic high school students in a 
celebration of faith. Offered every other year, we are blessed to host it in Indianapolis again this November 
21-24. The 3-day event is transformative and much easier to attend earlier in your high school career. 

If you are interested but cannot attend, please contact Therese Hartley.
Registration now live at stluke.org/youth-ministry!

JR HIGH 

Wednesday, July 17  
Early Bird Registration w/$80 due May 20  
Regular Registration w/$90 due June 14
All incoming 7-12 graders welcome! Both registrations cover 
park admission and bus fee. We depart from St. Matthew at 
8am and return at 11pm. Chaperones needed. 

More details and registration at stluke.org/youth-ministry. 

Priesthood Ordination for Archdiocese of Indianapolis 
June 1, 2019 
Ss. Peter and Paul Cathedral 
10:00am 
Students who have been attending the SERV lunches are especially invited to join us for 
the Ordination of Deacon Timothy Decrane and Vinny Gillmore. 


The Ordination Mass is special and should be experienced at least once. Participate in the very important 
moment for the person being ordained, giving him new responsibilities in the Catholic Church. Witness the 
calling forth of the candidates, their promises to diligently perform the duties of the Priesthood and respect 
and obey the bishop. Pray as they lie prostrate before the altar, invoking all of the saints for prayer and 
blessings by singing the Litany of the Saints.

One of the most crucial parts of the Ordination Mass is when the bishop silently lays his hands on each 
candidate before offering the consecratory prayer, summoning the Holy Spirit upon them.  Experience the 
beauty of the vestment of the stole and chasuble, and the bishop anointing the new priests’s hands with 
chrism before presenting the holy chalice and paten whet the priest will use when presiding at the Eucharist. 

Opportunities may follow to receive a special blessing from the Fr. DeCrane and Fr. Gillmore after Mass.


RSVP to Therese Hartley by Thursday, June 30. 
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SUMMER SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES 

June 25-27 - High School Men (Current 8th Graders)
June 27 - Jr High Men

9am - 7pm
Simon Bruté College Seminary

Bishop Bruté Days is held at Bishop Simon Bruté College Seminary in Indianapolis.  The June retreat for 
young men who will be in grades 9-12 the following school year is for those seeking to grow closer to Christ, 
and who may be open to the vocation to the priesthood.  The retreat gives young men the opportunity to spend 
three days with the Bishop Bruté college seminarians learning about prayer, service, scripture, and the 
awesome gift of our Catholic faith. 

Bishop Bruté Days Jr. is a one day experience is for young men who are in junior high (7-8th grade).  It is 
designed to focus more on general discernment and serve as an introduction to Bishop Brute Seminary. 

More info at heargodscall.com/bishop-brute-days

 RSVP to Therese Hartley by Aug 13 

http://heargodscall.com/bishop-brute-days

